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Ban on Gas Pipes in New Buildings 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



From: Eric Arens
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Docket Number 19-BSTD-03
Date: Thursday, November 26, 2020 8:47:52 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The California Air Resources Board on November 19, 2020 in Resolution 20-32 requested that the
California Energy Commission require all electric appliances and systems in new buildings for the
2022 code cycle.  The use of natural gas must be eliminated for California to meet its emission
reduction goals.  Time is of the essence, and the 2022 code cycle should include a ban on gas
pipes to new buildings.  Thank you, John "Eric" Arens
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